
From: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/23/2014 9:59:12 AM

Subject: FW: Potential Meeting with Ex-Im
Attachments: Sean Mulvaney NACM Article.pdf

Do either of you have interest in joining this meeting?
 
From: Sean Mulvaney [mailto:sean.mulvaney@exim.gov] 

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 9:57 AM

To: Webb, Beth

Subject: Potential Meeting with Ex-Im
 
Beth,
 
Good morning.  I am writing to see if you may have availability and an interest in an appointment on Wed, June, 25th. 
 
The subject would be the programs of the Export Import Bank of the United States and the potential for S. Carolina’s 
exporters to leverage its mission to engage in international trade.  Attached is an article I recently wrote that was 
published in May, 2014. 
 
I will be in Columbia all day this Wednesday.  If your schedule permitted it, we could find a time. 
 
Jessica Philips Tyson of Senator Graham’s office shared your point of contact information. 
 
I will be Greenville on Tuesday and Charleston on Thursday.   I am reaching out to organizations in each city. 
 
Best regards,
 
Sean Mulvaney
Member, Board of Directors
Export Import Bank of the United States
(202) 565 3530
 
http://www.exim.gov/about/whoweare/leadership/boardofdirectors/sean-mulvaney.cfm
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